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Effective September 1, 2024, the ND HHS Laboratory Services discontinued the Francisella 
tularensis agglutination test. If needed, this test is available at commercial laboratories.  
  
You may view or print the Directory of Services from our website at 
https://www.hhs.nd.gov/public-health/laboratory-services.   
   
If you have any questions, please contact our facility at 701.328.6272. Our laboratory looks 
forward to continuing our service and commitment to you, our valued customers! 
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